
Extract from Hansard 
[COUNCIL — Tuesday, 10 October 2023] 

 p5102a-5102a 
Hon Steve Martin; Hon Stephen Dawson 

 [1] 

TIER 3 RAIL LINES — RECOMMISSIONING 
1172. Hon STEVE MARTIN to the minister representing the Minister for Transport: 
I refer to the study into recommissioning sections of the tier 3 rail network and the $72 million allocated under the 
agricultural supply chain improvement program. 
(1) Has the minister received the completed study? 
(2) Will the minister make public the outcome of the study; and, if not, why not? 
(3) Did the study undertake a cost–benefit analysis of the recommissioning of the rail lines compared with 

investing the ASCI funds into the road network? 
Hon STEPHEN DAWSON replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. 
(1)–(3) Analysis on the recommissioning of tier 3 lines is ongoing. 
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